Report Finds Meddling in Interior Dept. Actions
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The inspector general of the Interior Department has found that agency officials often interfered
with scientific work in order to limit protections for species at risk of becoming extinct, reviving
attention to years of disputes over the Bush administration’s science policies.

In a report delivered to Congress on Monday, the inspector general, Earl E. Devaney, found
serious flaws in the process that led to 15 decisions related to policies on endangered species.

“The results of this investigation paint a picture of something akin to a secret society residing
within the Interior Department that was colluding to undermine the protection of endangered
wildlife and covering for one another’s misdeeds,” said the chairman of the House Natural
Resources Committee, Representative Nick J. Rahall I, Democrat of West Virginia.

Most of the problematic decisions involved Julie A. MacDonald, a former deputy assistant
secretary for fish and wildlife and parks, who oversaw endangered-species issues and
frequently clashed with scientists. The report does not accuse Ms. MacDonald of doing anything
illegal, but criticizes her conduct severely.

“MacDonald’s zeal to advance her agenda has caused considerable harm to the integrity” of the
Endangered Species Act programs “and to the morale and the reputation” of the Fish and
Wildlife Service, “as well as potential harm to individual species,” Mr. Devaney said in a cover
letter to his report.

TVNL Comment: These people should be killed. They have practiced reckless genocide
on our planet. If this world is to survive people like this can not be allowed to live or
breed.
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